FSBSC SUBMISSION 146

Prue Purdez

From:

Sent: Thursday, 29 June 2017 4:55 PM
To: LCSC

Subject: Supporting the Fire Services Reform
Categories: CONFIDENTIAL REQUEST

|, Firefighter fully support the fire services reform in relation to combining MFB and CFA into one fire service. | see this as being a positive move in the
future into mending relationships and creating a more united fire service and ensuring the greater metropolitan fire service gets the service that they deserve.

Can it please be noted that | would also like my submission to be confidential and my name kept anonymous.

Very much appreciated.

The MFB is committed to minimising its impact on the environment.
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

WARNING
This email and any attachment may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient you are not authorised to copy or disclose all or any part of it without the prior written consent of the Metropolitan Fire and

Emergency Services Board.
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